
I am the parent of two teenagers, one in high school and the other in college and there isn't a day when I don't worry about them 
encountering gun violence at their schools. Requiring gun owners to safely store their guns seems like a bare minimum request to 
keep our communities safe. Safe from suicide, accidental shootings, and from mentally unstable individuals from stealing a weapon 
that isn't stored safely and using it to cause great harm. As happened in the Clackamas Town Center shooting. I am in favor of this 
bill and all gun violence prevention legislation in Oregon. I want my kids' schools, my neighborhood, my city, my state and my 
country to be safer from gun violence. 


